We are seeking to recruit a Senior Community Learning Disability Nurse to join our team. The successful applicant will be employed by the newly formed Sussex Partnership Trust and be seconded into Brighton Council.  You will be working with adults who have varying degrees of learning disability, including those with physical and mental health issues. You will have a special interest in supporting the mental health needs of adults with learning disabilities and will be working in the Brighton and Hove area as part of the multi disciplinary integrated team. 


We are looking for a dynamic, enthusiastic and highly motivated RNLD with at least three years experience and relevant community experience. Additional qualifications and a particular interest in the field of mental health would be an advantage. Knowledge of mental health issues that effect people with learning disabilities is essential. 

The role involves working with clients and those who support them (within and outside of the team). To assess health needs, design interventions, offer guidance /advice and develop workable strategies for achieving goals. You should be able to formulate good working relationships with users, carers and staff. 

You will have an active role in the ongoing development of the learning disability service, and will be expected to take part in planning and implementation of change within the organisation, in order that it can continue to meet client needs and also comply with local or national policy. 

In line with ‘valuing people’, you will work to influence other services and organisations to improve access for people with learning disabilities. This will involve developing health action planning and facilitation in the Brighton and Hove area. 

We have a strong commitment to staff supervision, continuing professional development and encourage staff to develop specialist expertise, which is used to lead initiatives throughout the service. We are based in the centre of Brighton with all the excellent facilities that the area has to offer.

If you would like to discuss this post please contact Cath Scott  on 01273 295550
